
 

   

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the March edition of our School Newsletter.  We are so happy to be back and 

everyone has settled back in school. Well done to all of the children who did amazing work at home 

during lockdown!! 

 

Our Greenschool Committee have been hard at work gardening and planting new flowers and 

vegetables around the school!   
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WE DID IT!!! Our school is an “Active School” and we have achieved the “Active Flag” for the first time. We 

are so proud of how hard our committees over the past few years have worked and we hope to plan a really 

fun and exciting Active Week in June. We hope to be able to organize a Flag Raising Ceremony at some point 

before the end of the year!    



Thank you for your support, help and patience since September! We hope that you all have a 

wonderful, peaceful and safe Easter break and we look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 

12th April at 9am.   

 

 

 

     

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


